
Keeping Faith 
Interfaith Prayer Service  

to Embrace the LGBT Communities 

before the Supreme Court Marriage Equality Cases 

On April 28, the U.S. Supreme Court is scheduled to hear  
arguments whether same-sex couples should have the  
freedom to marry and if state anti-marriage laws should 
be struck down as unconstitutional.  
 
Join with Northern Virginia faith communities to embrace 
the lesbian, gay, bisexual, and transgender communities at 
this hopeful and vulnerable time. 
 
 

www.facebook.com/POFEVNOVA 

Sunday, April 26, 2015, 4:00pm  

Congregation Etz Hayim 

2920 Arlington Boulevard, Arlington  

                Parking on South Garfield Street 
Image credit: Wikimedia Commons  

Sponsored by the Northern Virginia Network of People of Faith for  

Equality in Virginia. Founded in 2006, POFEV is an interfaith network  

of clergy and lay people working together for greater welcome and  

affirmation in faith communities and civil equality for LGBT Virginians.   


